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October 28, 2024 
 

New Mexico - Flooding 
 

In response to the severe flooding on October 19, 2024 in Chavez County, effective October 21, 
2024, the following QBE affiliated insurers will grant various forms of relief to impacted automobile 
and property or homeowners’ policyholders in the flood areas of Chavez County through February 
18, 2025. 

Impacted policyholders can contact us at 1-866-318-2016 to discuss options.  

 
North Pointe Insurance Company 
Praetorian Insurance Company 
QBE Insurance Corporation 
QBE Specialty Insurance Company  


